

VOCABULARY

1. Where is she from? – She's from _____.
A. China B. Japanese C. Korean D. English
2. How many days are there in a week?
A. 5 B. 7 C. 8 D. 10
3. Let's use _____ to write down.
A. a bed B. a wallet C. a pencil D. a coin
4. What colour is the banana?
A. yellow B. red C. purple D. orange
5. I'm _____. I want to drink water now.
A. bored B. happy C. cold D. thirsty
6. I work in a school. I'm a _____.
A. teacher B. driver C. cook D. student
7. My mother's sister is my _____.
A. cousin B. aunt C. niece D. sister
8. My dad often _____ after he has dinner.
A. watches TV B. has breakfast C. has lunch D. gets up
9. We usually _____ to the radio after breakfast.
A. read B. listen C. go D. have

GRAMMAR

10. Every morning, I wake up at 7 a.m. and _____ breakfast at 8 a.m.
A. have B. has C. having D. haves
11. My sister _____ a glass of juice every morning.
A. drink B. drinks C. drinking D. not drinks
12. We _____ friends. We play with each other every day.
A. am B. is C. are D. be
13. Why _____ you sad last night?
A. is B. are C. was D. were
14. Jake and I _____ games yesterday.
A. played B. playing C. play D. didn't played
15. I _____ my keys yesterday.
A. didn't found B. not find C. find D. lost
16. _____ Tim and his sister _____ pets?
- Yes, they do.
A. Do/has B. Does/have C. Are/have D. Do/have
17. Sam _____ his homework now, he is playing outside.
A. isn't doing B. aren't doing C. don't doing D. not do

18. His brother is a very nice
 A. person B. people C. women D. men
19. Is _____ your book on the table?
 - No, this is my book.
 A. the B. these C. those D. that
20. These are bags for _____.
 A. men B. mens C. womens D. womans
21. My uncle has two _____.
 A. childs B. child C. children D. childrens
22. _____ come to the party tonight?
 A. Do you can B. Can you C. You can D. You can't
23. Can you help _____? I have a question.
 A. me B. my C. I D. mine
24. _____ are my shoes.
 A. This B. That C. It D. Those
25. It isn't _____ car. This is my car.
 A. his B. he C. she D. him
26. They are my pencil. Those are _____.
 A. our teacher' B. our teacher's C. our teacher D. our teachers's
27. I _____ sing very well.
 A. can't not B. don't can C. cans D. can
28. What _____ right now? – I'm watching TV.
 A. you are doing B. are you do C. are you doing D. do you doing

Reading 1: Read the text and choose the best answer A, B, C, or D to complete the text

The New Year (29)_____ a big celebration. People prepare for it by cleaning (30)_____ homes. Some (31)_____ before New Year, families buy food. On New Year's Eve, everyone eats dinner together. On (32)_____ morning, children give gifts to their parents. Then people visit friends and family.

29. A. is B. are C. am D. be
 30. A. them B. they C. their D. they're
 31. A. day B. dayes C. days D. daies
 32. A. New Year's B. New Year' C. New Years's D. New Year's's

Reading 2: Read the text and choose the best answer. (Đọc đoạn văn sau và chọn câu trả lời đúng nhất)

In business with Mum and Dad

Bob and his wife Diane are from London, but they live in Cardiff with their 24-year-old twin daughters Gina and Molly, and their 19-year-old son Jack.

Bob has four coffee shops in the cities of Cardiff and Swansea. People go to Bob's coffee shops to drink coffee, tea, and hot chocolate, eat sandwiches, and read newspapers and magazines. He makes sandwiches with cheese and salad but not with meat or chicken. His big sandwiches are very popular with students. Bob isn't the only person in his family in the restaurant business. He has two business partners, and they are his daughters!

'Gina is an accountant and good at numbers,' says Bob. 'She doesn't work in the coffee shops. She works in the office. Molly is good with people. She goes to our coffee shops and speaks to our customers. My daughters work long hours. They start work at half past seven in the morning and they finish late at night.'

Bob's son is a student and doesn't work in the family business. He studies medicine at Cardiff University and wants to be a doctor. His dad says, 'My son Jack isn't interested in the restaurant business but works here at weekends. He's a waiter in one of our coffee shops.'

33. Where do Bob and Diane live?
- A. London
 - B. Cardiff
 - C. Swansea
34. How many daughters do Bob and Diane have?
- A. One
 - B. Two
 - C. Three
35. What is Bob's job?
- A. Teacher
 - B. Restaurant owner
 - C. Doctor
36. What drinks can you find in Bob's coffee shops?
- A. Juice
 - B. Coffee and tea
 - C. Water
37. What is Gina's job?
- A. Waiter
 - B. Accountant
 - C. Cook
38. What does Molly do?
- A. She makes sandwiches.
 - B. She talks to customers.
 - C. She cleans the shop.
39. What does Jack study?
- A. Music
 - B. Medicine
 - C. Art
40. Does Jack work in the coffee shop?
- A. Yes, all the time.
 - B. Yes, on weekends.
 - C. No, never.